
 

 

 

Dear members and followers of the EAAE activities 
 

First of all, from EAAE, we want to wish to all you a Merry Christmas and 
a Happy Year 2023! 
 

With this news we  would like to announce the call of our project Space 
Art for the year 2023. 
 

Space Art 2023 starts on January 1, 2023 and the deadline to send your 
works to participate in our project is March 31, 2023.  

The winners will be announced on April 
22, 2023 in connection with the 
celebration of Earth Day. 
The coordinators of Space Art, as well 
as the entire Executive Council of EAAE, 
would like to invite teachers with their 
students, parents with their sons and 
daughters, individual students, etc. to 
participate in the new call of this EAAE 
project Space Art. All your works will be 
well received. 

We only wish that this project has 
among you the reception it had last 
year and that you participate by 

sending us your work. 

We would also like to ask you to invite your friends and contacts to join 
our purpose of disseminating astronomy by participating and 
collaborating in our proposals.  

As always you can find all information about this call on our website: 
https://eaae-astronomy.org/space-art/ 

   Thanks a lot.  December 27, 2022 

https://eaae-astronomy.org/catch-a-star/

